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PEM HEALTH NETWORK 108 Monroe Street / Denver, Colorado 80206 / (303) 321-1956

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, Colorado 81328
February 22, 1988

Dear Mr. Nittler:
Thank you very much for your interest in KMDK AM. Please regard this
letter as a letter of verification. I have also enclosed a bumper sticker

for your enjoyment.

I apologize for the mishap that occured between my office and your home
in regard to the first letter I sent. Who knows what may have happened!
You'll be pleased to hear that we have installed a new transmitter so

you should be able to pick up our signal clearer than ever.
Please tune into KMDK often, and contact us with any programming comments

or suggestions you may have. Thanks again for your letter.

Very sincerely,

e W Mods

Public Relations



